
Midwest Leaders 
 
Congratulations to the 10 Detachments in the midwest region that hit the 60%.  We have several that are 
already above 70% and quickly closing in on the 75% target.  You folks are working hard and we all know 
that's what it takes.  Membership is tough.  From the Squadron Level right on up to National.  We are 
always looking for better ways to recruit and renew.  We are still in 4th place but I could see us sneaking 
up on a couple of the regions ahead of us.  I think we would all enjoy seeing that happen.  Great Job!  I 
do appreciate all of your hard work.  Thank You! 
 
Remember, you can make a difference. 
 
"BE THE ONE" 
 
Terry Harris 
Midwest Membership 
Committee Chairma 

 


